
3. NEW BRIGHTON ROAD (BOWER AVENUE TO PAGES ROAD) 
 
 The Project Manager and Consultation Leader advised the Board on the outcome of the consultation 

process for the New Brighton Road kerb and channel renewal project, and informed the Board of 
alternative options that have been considered.  The Board decided that a special meeting of the Board 
be held on the New Brighton Road issue and a further presentation be received from officers at the 
Civic Offices. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


